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 Year 6 fundraising day 
Our Year 6 children are very excited to share their 

plans for their fundraising day taking place on Friday 

17th June. 

Children can come in to school in their own clothes on 

this day for a £1 donation.  

Throughout the day, each class will visit the Year 6 

‘Summer fair’ and children can pay to take part in a 

range of games and activities. The list of stalls is as 

follows: 

 

 Beat the Goalie 

 Archery 

 Face painting 

 Cross bar challenge 

 Tattoos 

 Sweet raffle 

 Dice game 

 Cake sale  

 Nerf gun game 

 Netball 

 The ‘mummy’ game 

 

Games will cost either 20p, 50p or £1 so we ask that children bring in a range of these coins 

ready for their class visit! There will be lots of prizes on offer for the fastest or the highest 

scores in many of our games. 

 

Feeling proud of Year 1 and Year 2 
 

A huge well done to our children in Year 1 who have completed their 

phonics screening this week—Miss Bridgewood is so proud of you! 

Also, well done to our Year 2 children who before half term                   

completed their reading and maths SATs—our children worked so 

hard and all tried their very best. Miss Johnston is very proud. 

 

Friday 10th June 


